
   
   

 
 

    
    

  
 

 

 

   
 

    
  

   
   

Transport Access Program 
Towradgi Station Upgrade 

COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION JULY 2021 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Towradgi Station. 

This upgrade will be delivered as part of the Transport Access Program, an initiative to provide a better 
experience for public transport customers by delivering modern, safe and accessible infrastructure. 

Upcoming work 

Construction of the Towradgi Station upgrade is currently under way. Work will continue throughout July 
and includes: 

• Excavation works behind Platforms 1 & 2 for future lift and stair construction 
• Start of concrete pouring for footbridge structure on Platforms 1 & 2 
• Hoarding installation on platforms. 

Equipment to be used includes excavators, hammer drills, bobcats, concrete trucks and pumps, hand 
held saws, large cranes and power tools. 

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/towradgi 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au


Temporary changes to station platform 

Following weekend work starting 26 
June, hoarding will be installed on the 
platform, as per the graphic. 
This work will create safe exclusion 
zones for upcoming excavation of 
Platforms 1 and 2 that will slightly 
reduce the platform width. 
Customers are urged to continue 
moving along these areas for safety and 
clearance purposes. 
There will be signage on display and 
announcements over the station’s public 
address system to remind commuters of 
this change. 
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Construction hours 
To support industry and continue the delivery of critical infrastructure, the NSW Government has 
introduced new rules allowing construction sites to operate on weekends and public holidays. Standard 
construction hours are now 7am to 6pm every day, including Sundays and public holidays. These 
changes have been made to facilitate social distancing on construction sites and support the health and 
wellbeing of workers. 

Keep in touch 
We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project updates. Further information is 
available on the project website transport.nsw.gov.au/towradgi . If you would like to be added to the 
project distribution list, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/towradgi 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/towradgi
mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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